
December news from TSUS!

Greetings!

PRI December 9-11

As we wrap up the year, we have one more event to attend. This week is the 
Performance Racing Industry trade show in Indianapolis. If you are attending 
this event, please be sure to stop by and say hi. We will be in our usual location 
of Booth 135.

Happy Holidays!

The end of year is fast approaching and we want to take this opportunity to
thank you for your continued business, partnership and/or friendship. It is
because of you that we have the opportunity to continue to pursue and expand
our business and we are grateful.

We wish you the best for this Holiday Season and hope for an incredible 2022
for all!

All the best,

Ray, Naethan and the entire TSUS team

https://www.totalsim.us/


TSUS will be closed starting December 23 and will return January 3, 2022.

Check out our website!
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